
Week of 
Dec. 19 -23

If you ever have any questions, comments, or concerns, please feel free to 
contact me at school or email me at asvendsen@avenuecityschool.org. 

Have a wonderful weekend!

Reading – We will review our heartwords this week. 
Please make sure to practice over winter break! 
We will review our story elements this week with some 
Christmas read-alouds. 

Math – We will review skills this week with some 
Christmas activities. 

Book Exchange - Our class will be having a book exchange 
for Christmas. Each student who participates needs to buy 
a new, grade-level appropriate book to be exchanged. Do 
not spend over $5. Please send the wrapped book to 
school by Monday. Let me know if you cannot get one and 
I can take care of it for you! 

Gingerbread House Donations – Thank you so much for 
all the donations you sent for our gingerbread houses. We 
had a fun time creating them and it wouldn’t have been 
possible without your help!

School Movie Celebration –Mrs. Grimes will be hosting a 
movie reward party for those who completed their book 
logs for December on Tuesday. Students may wear 
pajamas if they’d like. They’ll be watching a movie in the 
gym with hot cocoa and popcorn! 

I hope each of you has a wonderful Christmas and 
the happiest of New Years! 

Important Dates

Dec. 20 – Book Logs Due
Christmas Party, 2:30-3:10

Dec. 21 – Happy Birthday, 
Brently! 

Dec. 21 – Jan. 3 – Winter 
Break

Jan. 4 – School Resumes

Heartwords

a             to            in

the           and         of

is             am           I

here          go           my

like            at            on

it             be            for

not as can


	Slide 1

